
Please vote NO on HB3251 and its sister bill SB12. These bills 
will adversely affect my ability to enjoy our great state with 
family and friends. These bills are NOT going to benefit anyone, 
other than maybe another forest ranger to try and enforce a new 
law. Oregon is financially unable to fund itself now, we sure 
don't need to hire anyone else.  
 
These bills will slow down or stop tourists from coming to 
Oregon to spend money and enjoy our area. We need the tourists 
and their money to keep our economy alive.  
 
Driving across a low water crossing in the middle of the summer 
has never been shown to harm the water or the fish or any other 
part of the environment. Same as dredging for gold. NEVER been 
proven to harm anything, but has been proven time and again to 
be a benefit to the life of the river and all the creatures that 
use it. 
 
PLEASE vote NO on these bills. 
 
Please be sure to include this letter of opposition to these 
bills in the public record. 
 
Dianna Blazo 
Concerned voter 
Brookings, OR 
 


